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Please use this form to pay your £25 per year membership fee to support the British Senate including the receipt of the mailings which include the ‘European Senate’ magazine and the regular British newsletters. 
The amount to be paid annually is £25 (£35 if your address is outside the UK).
 
	British JCI Senate - Standing Order Instruction

	PLEASE COMPLETE THE FORM IN CAPITALS!
and return it to the address at the bottom right
	
	
	Beneficiary details
	bank
	HSBC Bank plc
	branch
	Norwich, London Street

	Name and full postal address of your Bank or Building Society Branch
	
	
	
	
	
	

	To the Manager of
	
	Bank/Building Society
	
	
	sort code
	40-35-09
	account
	31219944

	
	
	
	name
	British Senate

	
	postcode
	
	Quoting this Reference
	JCI Senate number
	

	your sort code
	
	
	-
	
	
	-
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	name of account to be debited
	
	Payer details
	name
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	your account number
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	e-mail
	
	

	Complete below the amount to pay both in figures and words –

	
	  mobile /phone

	

	Senate subscription to a UK address is £25
£35 to a non-UK address. 
	
	date of birth 


	More if you wish to add a donation
	
	   address
	

	Please pay
	£
	in figures
	
 pounds 
	in words
	
	
	

	NOW and then the same sum annually on 
2 January each year until further notice
	
	
	
	
	

	This instruction cancels any previous Standing Order or Direct Debit mandate to this account
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	postcode
	

	signature(s)
	
	date
	
	
	

	
Please return the form to Sara Gledhill, 12 Fawns Keep, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 2BQ


The British JCI Senate Subscriptions
We ask that each year, the members of the British Senate make a contribution of £25 each (£35 for a non UK address). Why do we do this, and how do our members benefit?
•	The British Senate supports JCI UK in various ways. We offer bursaries to JCI UK new members to attend international events. We sponsor the JCI UK Most Outstanding New Member Award, which is a trophy and financial support to attend an international event.
•	We have an interactive and up to date website, setting out events both nationally and internationally, online booking facilities, and useful information on what we are all about.
•	A British Senate Newsletter combining news from the British Senate and JCI UK as well as regular e-mail updates from the Chairman.
•	The European Newsletter.
•	The British Senate Business Directory, promoting Senators who wish to do business with each other.
•	Insurance – needed for events run by senators throughout the year.
We are very lucky to have a thriving and active Senate organisation, but to keep pace this does mean that we incur administrative expenses too, such as webhosting and design updates, postage, and room hire. Expenses are kept to a minimum, in particular Chairman’s expenses, which are capped and have strictly controlled usage parameters, with clear expectations of what events the Chairman should attend, but we could not function as an organisation without these costs being incurred.
To those that contribute more, or sponsor particular events or budgetary items a special thank-you as we could not function so successfully without this support.
To those who have not updated your standing order in the last few years, we would be very grateful if you would. With the advent of banking online, it is a click of a button.
In Senate Fellowship
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